
  
 

 

Public Boating and Fishing Facilities 
City of Beverly 

 
COVID-19: Usage Guidance and Rules effective April 20, 2020 

 
Commercial Marina: The marina has been and will remain open to customers. 
Only boat owners and crew are allowed on the floats. Please practice physical 
distancing and wear face protection cover when on the floats. 

 
Recreational Marina: The marina opened April 16. All paperwork and payments 
must be completed before bringing a vessel to a marina slip. Only boat owners and 
crew will be allowed on the floats. Please practice physical distancing and wear face 
protection cover when on the floats. 
 
Transient Float: The float is open for drop-off and pick-up per the posted 
regulations. Only boat owners and crew are allowed on the float. Please practice 
physical distancing and wear face protection cover when on the float. 

 
Glover Wharf Apron and Public Pier: Fishing is not permitted at this time 
until signage and physical distancing measures are put in place that are 
consistent with local and state guidelines. If walking, or sitting on a bench, 
please practice physical distancing and wear face protection cover. 

 
Kayak/SUP Racks: The racks at Lynch Park, Dane Street Beach, Obear Park, 
Pleasant View Beach, and Sandy Point opened April 16. All customers must have 
paid the fee and have a current sticker on their vessels before bringing their kayaks to 
the assigned rack location. Please practice physical distancing, have only one person at 
a rack at a time retrieving or returning a vessel, and wear face protection cover when at 
or near the racks. 

 
 

The guidelines above will be updated as new information is available. 
Thank you for your cooperation, enjoy the upcoming season, and stay 

healthy and safe. 
 
 
City of Beverly       Harbor Management Authority 

       
Michael Cahill, Mayor        Paul Earl, Chairman 


